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RB is currently reviewing revisions to the School of Medicine Bylaws in preparation for a full 

Senate vote in the coming months. RB also expects to bring up the revised University Libraries 

Bylaws and Personnel Document for a Senate vote within the next few months. 

 

In addition, RB recently reviewed a proposed change to the College of Arts & Sciences 

Personnel Policy that would create separate research-intensive and teaching-intensive tenure-

track faculty. RB decided not to move this change forward to the full Senate in its current form 

due to concerns about the clarity of the policy and tension with the Redbook Minimum 

Guidelines. RB encouraged A&S to revise the policy. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, RB Chair   


